2009 Election of Officer Minutes
Januarv 24, 2009
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Tallahassee Area Dart Association (from this point known as TADA) held their annual election of
officers at Rays Steel City Saloon on Saturday January 24™ 2009. Meeting was brought to order by
President of TADA Sheila Gmeiner at 3:00 PM. Sheila announced that the newly elected officers will
hold their positions for the next two (2) years.

President of TADA announced the positions up for election and asked for nominations.

Nomination(s) for President of TADA: Stewart Nelson. No other nominations announced, Stewart
Nelson accepted position of President of TADA.

Nomination(s) for Vice President of TADA: currently held by acting Doug Silverblade. Doug Silverblade
was nominated by Dana Stokes, there were no other nominees. Doug accepted the position of Vice

President.

Nomination(s) for Secretary of TADA: currently held by Dana Stokes. Joelle Wilczek was nominated
by Dana Stokes and Dana Stokes was also nominated. Dana Stokes deferred the nomination. No other
nominations. Joelle Wilczek accepted the nomination.

Communication Officer of TADA: currently held by Chas Rankin. Chas was re-elected and will hold the
position of Communication Officer for an additional 2 years.

Treasurer of TADA: Currently held by Cheryl Moore. Cheryl was re-elected and will hold the position
of treasurer for an additional 2 years.

ADO/TADA Representative: currently held by Dana Stokes. Sheila Gmeiner was nominated for this
position and accepted.

Statistician for TADA: currently held by Andrew Brady. Andrew was nominated and re-elected and
will hold this position for an additional 2 years.

Tournament Director of TADA: currently held by Kelli Dougherty. Kelli was nominated and re-elected

and will hold this positions for an additional 2 years.

Sgt of Arms of TADA: Currently held by Travis Flowers and KJ Johnson. Don Hoffman and KJ were
nominated for this position and after the voting was complete, Don Hoffman was elected into this

position.

Sheila Gmeiner thanked everyone for a successful season and adjourned the Election of Officers
meeting. At this time Sheila handed the meeting over to Andrew Brady for the distribution of awards.
Andrew thanked everyone and a special asked for a special thanks to Sheila Gmeiner for a phenomenal
year and many great years as president of TADA.



